From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 10:10 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-02

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
David Moody

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Re: A/C_ Flie #EB-2020-0246 I have reviewed the notification letter dated Feb. 19, 2021 and,
registered for e-mail updates and also called into the Customer Relations Centre to seek clarification of the potential
impact to my Hydro Rate. With average monthly usage of 178.46kWh there is no way to plug this into your chart
and get an accurate estimate of the impact to our monthly rate. I also do not know if this additional charge will be
calculated on a monthly, quarterly or annual usage basis. Without proper notification of what is being proposed, it is
impossible to provide a meaningful letter of objection (or support). Also, how do you determine what is "Residential
Low Density" vs. "Residential Medium Density".? Depending on the definition I do not know if our seasonal
residence has been properly classified. Too many unanswered questions. I look forward to learning more prior to
any changes being arbitrarily implemented.





